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Congratulations, Midwifery Graduates!

Completing the midwifery program is an enormous 
accomplishment and rite of passage, requiring great 
perseverance, sacrifice, and deep love for the work. 

We feel such sadness that we were not able to 
celebrate these new midwives in person again this 
year due to the pandemic.  We are so proud of our 
graduates for all they’ve accomplished and for all the 
amazing work we know they will do!

Front Office

While we no longer have a front office that is open to 
the public, we welcome you to reach out to us with 
questions and paperwork via phone 503-760-3131 or 
email at info@birthingway.edu.

2021 Midwifery 
Graduates

Winter 2021
Jillian Hamilton

Spring 2021
Dana Slaughterbeck

Fall 2021
Savannah Stone
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Thank You, Carrie McCormick 
After 20 years of service, Carrie McCormick 
recently stepped down from Birthingway's Board of 
Directors. Carrie has held every imaginable role at 
the school -- she was a member of our very first 
student cohort, served as a faculty member, worked 
on staff as Faculty Coordinator, and spent two 
decades on the Board.  Carrie's love for midwifery 
and for Birthingway is woven into the very fabric of 
the school.  We deeply appreciate all that she's given 
to our students, staff, and community.
Thank you, Carrie!

Thank you, Kyla Patterson-Carstensen
After serving on the Board for four years, Kyla 
stepped down from the board to complete her 
midwifery degree at Birthingway.  We are grateful 
for Kyla’s continued service as the student 
representative to the Board.

Birthingway
Board of Directors

Update
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A NOTE FROM HOLLY

From the school’s birth around my dining room table 
in 1993, through years of in-person learning, and most 
recently, embracing online courses, Birthingway has 
responded with resilience and dedication in fulfilling 
our mission – to educate excellent practitioners of 
the midwifery arts and sciences. 

Our past students bring extensive knowledge, skillful 
hands, and committed hearts to their work, helping 
birthing people and their families through the life-
changing experiences of childbirth. I am proud of 
every one of them! 

As we all move forward, the need for physiology-
based midwifery care and support for informed 
choice will only grow. I’m optimistic that a new 
generation of midwifery educators and enthusiastic 
students will meet those needs. 

Warmly,

Holly Scholles
Founder and President

A MESSAGE FROM AMY

I want to thank each of our prospective students for their hard work and determination 
through the last few months. It’s been a joy to work with you.  We are committed to our 
teach-out plan for our current students and to continue to support and encourage our 
prospective students on their continued midwifery journey.

Details on the MEAC accredited midwifery schools in the US and more information are 
detailed on the Birthingway website. We’ve also included the information on the next page of 
this newsletter. Please email me with any questions at outreach@birthingway.edu through 
1/28 and info@birthingway.edu after this Friday.

With Gratitude,
Amy Russell,  Outreach Coordinator
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